
APPENDIX 10: Correspondence Received 

 

 

[EXTERNAL]File: OZS-2020-0035 

Mon 2021/04/05 8:23 PM 

Hello, I'm a residence of: 

27 Ledger point cres., BRAMPTON  

ON., L6R 3W3. 

Regarding the plan of building this warehouse, I DISAGREE, since it's exactly in front of 

my house (just cross dixie rd.), and with all the trucks and the amount of people will be 

working inside. It will be a busy and crowded residential area. 

You can reach me at 6478612600 

Thank you 

[EXTERNAL]File: OZS-2020-0035 

Sarmed George sarmed.george@gmail.com 

 

[EXTERNAL]Potential Construction Site OZS-2020-0035 

Mon 2021/04/12 11:13 AM 

Hello Fariha, 

Thank you for taking the time to provide us with your concerns with this development 

proposal at Dixie and Inspire, and apologies for my delay in acknowledging receipt of 

your correspondence. 

This evening’s public meeting starting at 7pm can be viewed on the City’s website. No 

decisions will be made at the meeting, but a Recommendation Report will be forwarded 

at some future date (likely in 2021) and I have added you to our notification list to be 

advised in advanced of any future meeting on the proposal where a decision will be 

made. 

I am attaching my full contact info below should you require any additional information in 

the meantime, and thanks again for your thoughtful comments. 

 
Regards, 
Dana 
 

mailto:sarmed.george@gmail.com


Dana Jenkins MCIP, RPP 

Development Planner, Development Services 

Planning, Building, and Economic Development  

City of Brampton | 2 Wellington Street W | Brampton ON  L6Y 4R2  
T  905.874.2069  |  F 905.874.2099     dana.jenkins@brampton.ca 
 

Please note I am currently working remotely due to building occupancy 
limits during COVID-19. For information on safety, closures and reopening,  
please visit www.brampton.ca/reopening 

Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: 
www.brampton.ca/en/Info-Centre/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx 
 

From: Fariha Hasan <fariha_hasan@yahoo.com>  

Sent: 2021/03/30 9:35 PM 

To: Jenkins, Dana <Dana.Jenkins@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Potential Construction Site 

Hi Dana, 

I am a resident of 50 Ledger Point Crescent, Brampton L6R 3w3. I personally believe 

that the construction that will possibly take place is not in the best interest of the 

community. The construction will unfortunately bring about much unwanted noise and it 

is difficult to understand how this new site will affect families and the lives we have 

become accustomed to. The potential increase in traffic, especially at odd hours of the 

night, will become a nuisance for families, especially those with young children. 

Although this site could serve as a good industrial space, it is my belief that it will serve 

no great benefits towards the community and its inhabitants. 

Thank you for requesting our views,  

Fariha 
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